
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t be a star on our camera! 
Dear Parents and Students: 

 
The Torrance Police Department cares about your safety. Traffic congestion has become a 
concern around schools nationwide, particularly during times when parents are picking up or 
dropping off their children. It is our goal to make this process as safe and smooth as possible. 
You can help us by obeying all traffic laws and parking restrictions. 
 
Video cameras are used at all Torrance school to record violations. Parking citations will then  
be mailed to the registered owner of the vehicle. You can help by NOT picking up or dropping  
off in the following areas: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Driveways Red Zones No Stopping Zones 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Double Parking Crosswalks / Intersections Handicapped Spaces 
 
By following the suggestions above, we can work to together to provide a safe environment 
for students, and parking citations can be avoided. If you have any questions, please call us 
at (310) 618-5557. Remember to wear your seatbelt and have a safe school year. 

Don’t be a star on our camera! 
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